11/6/2015 RCCC: We are moving to Stirling!
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The Royal Caledonian Curling Club is relocating its Head Office to Stirling on Tuesday
10th November. Our new address will be:

Ochil House

Springkerse Business Park
Stirling

FK7 7XE

The main telephone number will remain the same: 0131 333 3003
Please note that both the Edinburgh and Stirling offices will be closed on Monday 9th

and Tuesday 10th November to allow the move to take place and the RCCC will re-open
on Wednesday 11th November.
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